Mr. Hugh Creegan,

Director of Transport, Planning and Investment,
National Transport Authority,
Dún Scéine,
Harcourt Lane,
Dublin 2
9th January 2013
Re: Opening of Kishogue Railway Station, Clondalkin

Dear Mr. Creegan,

The following Motion was approved at the Lucan Area Committee Meeting held on 18th December 2012:-

"That this Committee requests the Manager to write separately to the Minister for Transport Leo Varadkar and the National Transport Authority to remind them that South Dublin had been advised on two occasions about the opening of Kishogue Station, first that it would be opened for use in 2012, and subsequently in 2013, and that the Committee is now most disappointed that Irish Rail has advised that the NTA has not allocated the necessary capital finance for the construction of an access road, and requests an immediate decision to construct the road and open the station in 2013, so that a modern station, built as part of the major infrastructure project, the Kildare Route project, and close to many housing estates in south Lucan is not left idle.  

The Committee also invites officials from the National Transport Authority to meet the Committee to discuss this matter."
I should be obliged if you would have this matter examined and let me have your response as soon as possible to enable me to revert to the Committee. 

Yours sincerely,
______________________________

Tom Curtin

Administrative Officer

Roads Department

